	Advancing APRN Practice – Creating innovations in health and access to care

	Currently in Maryland, nurse practitioners are required to sign an attestation that limits their availability to care for the people of Maryland and which costs the state millions of dollars in additional healthcare costs.
SB723 & HB999: The Nurse Practitioner Full Practice Authority Act of 2015
I support the Nurse Practitioner Bill. I understand that this bill eliminates the Attestation. I understand that this bill does not change the scope of practice of nurse practitioners.




	Name of supporter
	Signature
	Zip Code
	District (if known)
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